

## **RE: We Energies - Harrison Business Park Lighting Update**

From Sundararaman, Atal < Atal.Sundararaman@we-energies.com>

Date Tue 6/17/2025 9:31 AM

To Chad Pelishek <cpelishek@harrison-wi.org>

1 attachment (1 MB)
5060238 sketch.pdf;

Good morning Chad,

Attached is the sketch/diagram for the business park's lighting. We are installing 15 wood poles with Low Oval 3K LEDs spaced on average 170-180' from each other. We are quoting \$73,237.12 as the upfront cost of the installation. Village of Harrison will be responsible for the monthly billing, which is \$144.30 per month or \$9.62 per fixture per month.

Please let me know your thoughts so that I can determine next steps for this. If the design is okay with you, I will prepare and finalize authorization documents for you to sign and return to me. If you would like to make a change, please let me know. Lighting wise, the fixture choice and spacing should be appropriate for that area, taking into account of night time traffic and use-case. Utilizing lights of higher wattage will result in a slightly higher upfront cost and monthly billing.

I am working with Mark Kofnetka to coordinate the lighting install along with the gas and electric service for the area. Please let me know if you have questions between now and when I am able to send you final authorization documents.

Thanks,

## **Atal Sundararaman**

Lighting Specialist at We Energies

Atal.Sundararaman@we-energies.com

Phone: 414-221-3845 Hours: 8:00 am – 4:00 pm



From: Chad Pelishek <cpelishek@harrison-wi.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:09 PM

**To:** Sundararaman, Atal <Atal.Sundararaman@we-energies.com> **Subject:** Re: We Energies - Harrison Business Park Lighting Update

\*\*\* Exercise caution: This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or in unexpected emails. \*\*\*